
Caroline

MEETINGS WITH THE OFFICERS Or OUR BACKBENCH COMMITTEES

The Annual elections for the Officers of our Backbench

Committees will take place during the course of this

month.

As soon as the elections have taken place, I will let

you have a list of the new Officers.

3 However, the purpose of this note is simply to ask if

you could please block out 45 minutes once a

fortnight (I fear that you will not be able to do it

as often as that) so that the Prime Minister can

receive officers of the main Committees here. As you

know, the most convenient time for them is 12 noon -

12.45 p.m.

4. These meetings are very greatly appreciated by our

Backbenchers, and I would be grateful if this could

please be given some priority.

2 November 1932 IAN GOW


